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Septic Systems – Proposed Changes

 Expand requirements for discretionary septic 
inspection program to WHPA-E areas around Lake 
Rosalind

 Municipality/Risk Management Official work together 
to prioritize discretionary inspections in areas where 
septic systems are known to fail and where older 
septic systems are predominant

 Require motion of endorsement from municipal 
Council and approval by Ministry of Environment, 
Conservation and Parks (MECP) of proposed 
changes before Source Protection Plan amendments 
can be made
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Presenter
Presentation Notes
To reduce the risk to drinking water sources from septic systems or septic system holding tanks in vulnerable areas where this activity is a low or moderate threat, the local approval agency of septic systems, under the authority of the Ontario Building Code (municipalities), should consider including these septic systems as part of the discretionary maintenance inspection program outlined in O. Reg. 315/10. In considering these discretionary inspections, priority should be given to areas where septic systems are known to fail and where older septic systems are predominant.


This change would result in policy applying to approximately 250 properties around Lake Rosalind/ Marl Lake
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Lake Rosalind Wellhead Protection Areas Wellhead Protection Area-E
• Pathogen Threats and Discretionary 

Septic Inspections
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Consultation Efforts

 Initial consultation with Council and residents started 
in early 2023

 Pre-consultation with MECP and affected 
landowners, with letters to individual properties sent 
out in June 2024. No negative comments received 
from residents or other agencies.

 Public Consultation phase to be completed in 
September 2024

 Planned final submission to MECP in November, 
along with endorsement resolutions from affected 
Municipalities

        



Recommended Resolution

 THAT the Council of the Municipality of Brockton pass a resolution in support of the 
proposed septic policy change for the Lake Rosalind Wellhead Protection Area;

 AND FURTHER THAT the Council of the Municipality of Brockton directs staff to 
forward the resolution to the Saugeen Valley, Grey Sauble, Northern Bruce 
Peninsula Source Protection Region.
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Questions
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Carl Seider, Program Manager

519-470-3000

c.seider@waterprotection.ca
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